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Robyn Tice

From: Brandi Deese
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 11:48 AM
To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett
Cc: Don Kraher; Sherry Morris
Subject: FW: East Hill Animal Clinic

Please see email below relevant to Dr. Laura Hall’s LDC Amendment request.  Thanks.   
 
Brandi C. Deese, AICP 
Planning Services Division 
City of Pensacola 
PO Box 12910 
Pensacola, FL 32521 
Office – 850.435.1697 
Fax – 850.595.1143 
 

From: Tim Wilson [mailto:tjw32501@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 11:06 AM 
To: Brandi Deese <bdeese@cityofpensacola.com> 
Subject: East Hill Animal Clinic 

 
Ms.Deese, 
I live in downtown Pensacola and am owner of multiple pets. It would be a travesty for East Hill Animal Clinic to move or 
close. They are an asset to our community and provide a service not offered anywhere else in the downtown area. Dr.Hall 
and her staff are the best I've ever encountered in my 53 years as a pet owner. Their building and grounds look better 
than anything around in the area.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Timothy J. Wilson 
124 West Gregory Street 
Pensacola, Florida 32502 


